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Hawthorn High School extends its condolences to the family of
Mr Rhys Williams, who passed away recently. Mr Williams, a former
Assistant Headteacher, was a respected and valued member of our

school community for 36 years. He will be remembered with great
affection by those who knew him as a teacher, leader, mentor and
friend.

Our thoughts are with his family and friends at this sad time.
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